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MMS Announces Information Sessions for Well Log Submittal NTLs

The MMS will conduct two information sessions, one in Houston and one in New Orleans, pertaining to the recently issued NTL's — Well Records Submittal, New Well
Log Contractor and Directional Survey Format. Information to be covered will include

e Change to 12-digit APl number

e New well logs and curves to submit

e New Well Log Contractor

e Submission of Velocity Profiles and Surveys

e Submission of Paleo, Geochem, Sidewall and Conventional Core Analysis
e Submission of End Of Operations Report (Form MMS-125)

e When and where to submit each type of data

e New Directional Survey Format

The Houston session will be held on June 23, 2004, at the Houston Marriott Westchase (formerly the Adam’s Mark Hotel) from 8:30 a.m. until 12:30 p.m. The meeting
room can only accommodate 60 people; therefore, we would like for you to RSVP if you plan on attending.

The New Orleans session will be held at the MMS office with the date to be announced (Most likely, sometime in July.)
RSVP to:

stephen.kennedy@boemre.gov
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